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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
Open Morning Saturday 13th October 2018 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the School’s annual Open Morning takes place on Saturday October 13th as 
we welcome prospective parents and students to Merchant Taylors’. This is one of our most crucial events 
in the academic calendar, so we would like all of our Year 8 to attend school to act as helpers and guides. 
We would welcome their input and support on this very important date for the school community.  
 
On the Saturday, boys will be encouraged to arrive at school for 8-45. The day will end by 1230 and a 
snack will be provided for all. In order to ensure that everyone is available, all extracurricular activities in 
Year 8 have been cancelled on this morning.  
 
 If you have any issues, or our son is unable to attend please do contact me directly on 
n.hunt@merchanttaylors.com 
 
Many thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Yours truly 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr N A Hunt 
Head of Lower school   
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